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To whom it may concern, 

I am a resident of the Lauralhurst neighborhood and I am writing in opposition to 

section 22 (1) (f) of HB 2138. The Portland area needs affordable housing however 

allowing developers to demolish pieces of historic neighborhoods to achieve this goal 

is not the answer. 


